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	Name of Committee: Coaches Committee
	Name of Committee Chairperson: Bob Hommel
	Date of Report: June10, 2020
	1: Forgo SCS COY selections for 2020 due to cancellation of LC season
	2: Postpone Coaches Clinic portion of Fall Clinic until 2021
	3: 
	4: The Coaches Committee met within the last week and put forth the motions referenced above. With respect to Motion #2, it was felt that an in-person clinic was strongly preferred, and given the ambiguity of scheduling speakers combined with permissible group sizes, it would be best to postpone in lieu of going virtual.
The virtual meeting(s) hosted by USA Swimming for clubs over the past 30 days indicated that approximately 10% of swim clubs were back in the water nationally, albeit some at 1 per lane densities.
Over the past two months, there have been significant efforts made by many, often in collaboration with other LSC's, to influence State, County and local officials regarding the benefits of prioritizing the timely opening pools, and including lap swimming as a safe activity. Our General chair has been extremely active in pursuing every opportunity to help teams get back in the water, and I encourage everyone to dedicate some of their time in the near term to lobby, write letters, sign petitions, or make phone calls to create the momentum necessary to restore the "water rights" we once had.
Our committee looks forward to the involvement of one or more athletes on our committee in the near future.


